
Ref: PQ 10217/25 

13th June 2025 

Deputy Rose Conway-Walsh 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Conway-Walsh 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

PQ 10217/25 – To ask the Minister for Health if she will provide an update on treatment 
options for people with scoliosis; and if she will make a statement on the matter. 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children's Health Ireland (CHI) can advise that the information you require is in the Scoliosis 
Information Hub on our website – please see link below. 

www.childrenshealthireland.ie/scoliosishub 

Yours sincerely 

_____________________ 

Mr. David Moore 
Clinical Lead for Spinal Services  
Email: david.moore@childrenshealthireland.ie 


